
Town of Ulster

Capital Projects Update

November 1, 2018 Town Board Workshop Meeting

Town Hall/ Highway Garage Complex

1.   Roof Replacement complete on both Buildings. Exterior Drainage work at Town Hall remains to

be completed, weather and work schedule dependent, by Highway Department.
2.   Assembling information to prepare a request for proposals on a new Police Station adjacent to

Town Hall lower level.

3.   Replacement of Highway Complex Salt Shed to go to bid in December 2018. DASNY Grant Contract
for$ 250,000 in progress.

Highway Department
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1.  urine Lane Drainage Project being reviewed by Stormwater Tech Supplier

Sewer Districts

1.   UWWTP Engineering Study Proposal being prepared for the Town Board
2.   Katrine Lane Sewer Extension. Construction plans being submitted to NYSDEC for approval. Grant

Expiration date has been extended to December 2019.

3.   Spring Lake Sewer District Phase I in design.
4.   Spring Lake Sewer District Phase II— awaiting notification on result of 2018 CFA Grant application.

Water Districts

1.   SCADA System Upgrade in design. DASNY Grant in place for majority of project costs.
2.   Halcyon Park Water Tank Replacement — awaiting response from NYSEFC WEIAA Grant

Application.

3.   Ulster W. D.— South Tower Replacement— Grant Application to be made next cycle.

4.   USDA Grant Application being prepared for East Kingston Water District Expansion.
5.   System wide Water Meter Replacement Program being researched.


